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Opposition haa borne testimony more

than once to the way In which he re-

pnjsented us. He la a gentleman,/

he is a man of culture, he la a line

orator, and he represented us well In

thoae respects. I have seen a utter

written by a lady high In society In

England, commenting on the Premier,

and she said that the reason the Can-

adian Premier was thought so much
of was that, compared with the other

Premiers, he was a much more re-^

fined man. Well, we all know that.

and I have always borne testimony to

the fact. I was glad to see what Mr.

Willlson said In his accou.U In the

"Globe,' although he probably exag-

gerated a little, for the London pa-

.pers did not say that our Premier

was the most prominent figure. The
"Spectator* made out that the six most
prominent individuals, after Her Maj-

esty, were all soldiers, mentioning
us first amongst them. But I have no
doubt whatever that my right hon.

friend behaved himself In such a way
as to ask for no allowances—to quote

my own language of last session—to

be made for him. I was glad to see

that he attracted so much of Imper-

ial publiq attention, and if my patri-

otic pride received a dash at all, it

was in this: It pained me for a mo-
ment to observe that this Imperial

public attention was divided to some
extent with my right hon. friend by
the South Australian kangaroo. Now,
Sir, the kangaroo has to some extent

the best of it, for he has remained un-

der the royal roof, a,nd has become a

royal institution; arid although I am
glad to see that the right hon. gentle-

man has come back with a title, if

that was necessary to happiness, hon-

ored by Her Majesty, still the Atlantic

rolls between him and the eyes of

royalty, whereas the eyes of royalty

rests on the South Australian Inter-

esting Importation. But there is one

other advantage the kangaroo haa.

The cries of the kangaroo are the

same today as they were then, and
they have always been the same, and
he jumps in precisely the same way.
(Laughter). But I am afraid, Sir, the

cries of my right hon. friend will con-

tinue to vary, and that he wHl jupip

ON THE ADDRESS.
and box the compass In the sam« ec-

centric fashion that he haa done in

the past. As to these titles, I want
to say something more about them.

The right hon. gentleman went to

Renfrew and there a clergyman ad-

dressed him and said: "Sir Wilfrid

Laurler." The right hon. gentleman
said: "No, not Sir Wilfrid, plain Mr.
Laurler. I am a democrat to the

•« hilt." Now, Mr. Speaker, what was
the meaning of that? Did the right

hon. gentleman mean that he was a
social democrat or a political demo-
crat Hp cannot have meant exactly
that he was a political democrat, be-
cause that would mean favoring an
undivided government of the people,

and would show that he was antl-mon-
archie, and I believe that he Is loyal

to our constitution. So he must have
meant that he was a social democrat,
and did not want those factitious dis-

tinctions to separate him from his
fellow-men. I am with the right hon.
gentleman in that. A man ma^^ be
loyal to the British Empire, a man
may be thoroughly devoted, as I am,
to the British Empire and yet ,

may feel that with us here in Can-
ada, where after all we are a great
democratic community, titles are a
mistake. For Instance, there is one
title that we cannot wear without be-
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Ing ridiculous. The moment you
make a man a lord in Canada he flies

from Canada, because in Canada he is

a lord without a slave. For inatai ,

Lord Mount-Stephen, when he recelve<i
that title intended to live in * Mon-
treal, but he found that somehow It

would not do, there was something
ridiculous about it. When he would
go Into the St. Jamef< Club, and they
"my-lorded" him, they were ready to
laugh in his face. It does not suiti

The only thing that seems to go down
is Just the title of Sir, a knighthood
or a baronetcy. So I aaaume that the
hon. gentleman meant that, because
here waa a pled^^e to that portion of
the people throughout Canada who
feel strongly on that question. Yo»
will find them amongst the farmers,
yon will filnd them in cities, aj^
you will find them In Toronto a£h
elsewhere, men who believe that It
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